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MISSION STATEMENT 
 

The Lincoln County Health Department provides quality health 
services to promote a healthy community. 

VISION STATEMENT 
 

Lincoln County Health Department services will promote healthy 
lifestyles through prevention, preparedness, and education. 

 
 

 

 
CELEBRATING WORLD BREASTFEEDING WEEK: AUGUST 1-7 

                                 “Let’s make it Work” 

      Breastfeeding can give babies a healthy start to life. Breast milk is designed 
to give infants the prefect nutrients that they need to grow and develop.  
Research shows that babies who receive only breast milk for the first six 

months of life are less likely to develop a wide range of chronic and acute diseases. Mothers 
often have to return to work and this can impose a hardship on continuing to breastfeed. 
Mothers need the support of their communities: employers, health professionals.  Employers 
can provide lactation rooms so that employees can express milk while they are away from their 
babies.  Babies that are breastfeed require less doctor visits. Therefore, mothers are absent 
from work less, and employers benefit in productivity.  Lincoln County WIC offers educational 
information to pregnant and breastfeeding women.  Mothers receive follow-up and support 
from trained peer counselors such as Sandra Arndt, Licensed Breastfeeding Peer Counselor.  

WIC stands for Women, Infants and Children.  It is a supplemental program that provides nutritious foods to 
eligible pregnant, breastfeeding, and postpartum women, infants and children who are at nutritional risk. WIC 
offers Nutrition Education, Referrals for Health Care, and Breastfeeding Promotion and Support. WIC participates 
will receive education on how to implement nutrition into their families daily lives, and make healthier food 
choices.   

“ The U.S. Department of Agriculture prohibits discrimination against its customers, employees, and applicants for 
employment on the bases of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, gender identity, religion, reprisal, and where 
applicable, political beliefs, marital status, familial or parental status, sexual orientation, or all or part of an individual’s 
income is derived from any public assistance program, or protected genetic information in employment or in any program 
activity conducted or funded by the Department. (Not all prohibited bases will apply to all programs and/or employment 
activities.) 

If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint 
Form, found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to 
request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed 
complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence 
Avenue, SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or email at: program.intake@usda.gov. Individuals who are 
deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339; or 
(800) 845-6136 (Spanish). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.” 
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